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Hi,  
 
  
 
This report is a bold first step on an initiative of regulatory reform that could have greater benefits to the economy 
than all of the president’s proposed tax cuts combined. Focusing on regulatory reform is a winning way to enhance 
economic growth without increasing the federal budget deficit (more than likely, it will shrink the deficit).  
 
  
 
Matt Braynard 
 
 
 
 
 

 


